April 26, 2007
To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to write this letter of reference for Marcus Stevenson. Marcus spent close to one year working as an intern at Longwood Gardens from 2006 - 2007. During this time, I found Marcus to be an intelligent young man with a strong interest in pursuing a career in landscape design and horticulture.
Marcus spent time in several different areas while an intern here at Longwood. He spent his first 3-4 months as an Outdoor Display intern, working closely with our outdoor gardening staff. Marcus always put forth a tremendous effort and was a great asset to our outdoor display team. He left for the summer to pursue an internship experience in France, but upon his return, Marcus began another internship here with the Arborist team. His previous arboriculture experience and climbing skills were valuable to this team during a very busy time of year. 

Marcus spent his last several months working in the Planning and Design Studio. This experience afforded him a chance to grow professionally and develop a deeper understanding of the landscape design field. 
Marcus is a goal oriented individual with a strong drive to pursue a career in landscape design. He possesses a strong combination of hands-on skills and a passion for design that will lead to a successful career in horticulture. Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions regarding Marcus’ performance as a student at Longwood Gardens.

Sincerely,

Mark Richardson

Student Programs Coordinator 

